
Marcia Lawhead 

From: Robert Miller [rlmiller@eiu.edu] 
Sent: Monday, October 22,20128:16 AM 
To: 'Marcia Lawhead' 
Subject: FW: FOIA Request 

-----Original Message----­
From: Jordan Pottorff [maHto:: OCT 12 2012 
Sent: Sunday, October 21, 2012 9:48 PM 
To: foiarequests@eiu.edu; rlmiller@eiu.edu 
Subject: FOIA Request .•-.---. 
Dear Mr. Robert Miller, 

Pursuant to the state open records law, 5 Ill. Compo Stat. 140/1 to 148/11.5 , I write to 
request access to and a copy of the contracts of several past and present coaches: at Eastern 
Illinois University: former men's head basketball coach Mike Miller's 2805 to 288S &2888 to 
2011, former women's head basketball coach Brady Sallee's 2084 to 2811 and former head 
football coach Bob Spoo's last two contracts. As for current head coaches, I want' head 
football coach Dino Babers, Jay Spoonhour and Lee Buchanan contracts. 
Also, it would be appreciated that my request includes incentives and amendments ~ade to 
these contracts. I also want Tom Akers' last two contracts. Also, it would be appreciated 
that my request includes incentives and amendments made to these contracts. All cbntracts 
should be received in Microsoft Words 1997-2084 template (.doc) . If your agency ~oes not 
maintain these public records, please let me know who does and include the proper l custodian's 
name and address. 
I agree to pay any reasonable copying and postage fees of not more than $5.88. If the cost 
would be greater than this amount, please notify me. 
Please provide a receipt indicating the charges for each document. 

As provided by the open records law, I will expect your response within five 
(5) working days. See 5 Ill. Compo Stat. 140/3(c).
 
If you choose to deny this request, please provide a written explanation for the denial
 
including a reference to the specific statutory exemption(s) upon which you rely. Also,
 
please provide all segregable portions of otherwise exempt material.
 

Please be advised that I am prepared to pursue whatever legal remedy necessary to. obtain 
access to the requested records. I would note that willful violation of the open 

I
records law 
I 

can result in the award of reasonable attorney' fees. See 5 Ill. Compo Stat. 148/11(i). 

If you wish to contact me I can be reached at 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Jordan Pottorff 
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